
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Ford Graham (fgraham@sccommerce.com) <fgraham@sccommerce.com>

Tushar V. Chikhliker (Tushar@nexsenpruet.com) <Tushar@nexsenpruet.com>
Date: 3/16/2015 10:28:17 AM

Subject: MOU Meeting with Governor Haley: March 19 at 3:15pm

Good morning! Hope all is well. I just wanted to double check that we are all set for our MOU meeting on Thursday. 
Please confirm.
Katherine
Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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